
Developing guiding principles for
future engagement
We engaged Caroline Martin, who is
a direct descendant of the Briggs
family and Custodian of
Boonwurrung Country, to support
our work to engage Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander organisations.
Undertaking a stakeholder analysis
to inform our approach, with the
goal of developing guiding
principles for future engagement.   

RAP Update
October to December 2024

Relationships Respect
Acknowledgement of Country 
We updated our Acknowledgement of
Country and Welcome to Country
protocol to be more inclusive of
reconciliation principles and include
BreastScreen’s new Acknowledgement
of Country. 

Display of RAP artwork and
Acknowledgement plaques
Clinic visits undertaken by the
Relationships team have resulted in the
RAP artwork being displayed at 33 fixed
sites and the Acknowledgement of
Country plaques at 29 sites.  There are
still a few more visits to go! 
     

Governance
Board report on RAP
We submitted the first RAP report to the
October Board meeting. The RAP is
reported three times a year to Board,
as part of a broader D&I update (which
includes the Disability Action Plan and
Rainbow Tick).  

Opportunities
Breast cancer fact sheet
We developed a resource with
information about breast cancer
statistics and risk factors for
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
women. The resource is an action
that was developed through
community consultation. The
resource can be accessed here and
will be available through the
website, included in the resources
order form and will be shared as
part of community events. 

https://bsv.sfo2.cdn.digitaloceanspaces.com/public/Documents/BSV_Client-Resource-Fact-Sheet-for-Aboriginal-and-Torres-Strait-Islander-Women-Nov2024_V3.pdf

